
~S@I Vilma S. Martinez
President and General Counsel

Dear Dr. Garcia:

MAIDEF We are delighted to inform you that the
EEOC has renewed the MALDEF-EEOC
contract for employment projects to
train and assist Title VII attorneys in
three project locations: San Antonio,
Texas, Denver, Colorado; and Los An-

Mexican American geles, California.Legal Defense
and Educational
Fund, In:. Thank you so much for the efforts you
145 Ninth Street expended towards obtaining these addi-
San Francisco
California 94103 tional legal resources for our commu-
(415) 864-6000 nities.

Si~perely,
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Dr. Herctor Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christy, Texas
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